
Oct 23 at Nelson School

PumpkinPumpkin
PatchPatch

All Nelson students will be choosing a
pumpkin to bring home. The PAC will
also provide a yummy hot chocolate.

Please send the following: 

a strong bag to carry a pumpkin

a ziploc bag with a cup inside that can be
used for hot chocolate. Your child will bring
their dirty cup home in the ziploc bag. 
*Please let us know if your child cannot have a
hot chocolate.


